
Dear Dr Malet, 

Many thanks for your comments and suggestions for our manuscript. We have added to our 

manuscript a ‘cooking recipe’ for manual mapping from optical imagery post-earthquake. This is 

tracked and can be found in Section 4.6. Within this, we have made several references to the 

Copernicus Emergency Management Service products. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you seek clarification or further amendment. 

Sincerely, 

Dr Jack Williams 


